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Schedule: Upcoming Meetings, Service Projects, and Special Events 
Date What’s Happening 

Tuesday, June 2  Kelduyn Garland, Ph.D. - 2020: Having Clear & Perfect Vision 

Tuesday, June 9 Dr. James Skee - The Future of Health Care in Silver City 

Tuesday, June 16 Reiki Grand Master Vicki Allen - Alternative Medicine in Silver City 

Tuesday, June 23 Liz Mikols - Liz will appear as Madame Millie 

 

May in Brief 

The club continued meeting on Zoom, and that is expected to continue for the foreseeable 

future. We were fortunate to have two fine speakers: on May 5, Dr. Douglas Dinwiddie gave 

an interesting talk about the history of Fort Bayard. On May 12, we had Leslie Shurts and 
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September 9, 2014 

Michelle Giese tell us about the long-lasting damaging effects of adverse childhood 

experiences.  

We continued work on a proposal for a District Grant to support the food pantries run by The 

Commons. RJ Jones submitted the preliminary proposal, which was approved. He is now 

working to compose the full application.  

The median on Highway 180 East was spruced up thanks to the hard work of a number of 

Rotarians: Peter Herzberg, RJ Jones, Max Higgs, Niel 

McDonald.  

Kathy Eaton established a veritable mask factory, 

turning out over 600 mask, which were handed out at 

Albertson’s, on Bullard Street, and at the Farmer’s 

Market. 

We learned that Covid-19 relief project for 

Guatemala to which we had made a $1,500 

contribution won approval in record time. 

We received Thank-you 

letters from the two students 

who earned the WNMU 

Rotary scholarships this year: 

Alyssa Clear, who is an 

Accounting major with a 

minor in Entrepreneurship and 

expects to graduate in spring, 

2021, and Elizabeth Sorells, 

who is a junior with a double 

major in Mathematics and 

Forest Wildlife.  

 

Birthdays were celebrated by Kate Watson (on the 6th), 

Nkechi Nwachuku (on the 15th) and Maggie Veeder (on the 22nd). Lucy Falley had her first 

club anniversary on the 6th and Jim Callender had his 15th on the 17th. 

What’s Coming Up? 
Club meetings and board meetings will have to continue on Zoom until we can safely return 

to in-person meetings. 

Rotary International will hold a Virtual Convention this year. It is scheduled for June 20-26. To 

learn more about it and to register go to https://www.riconvention.org/en. 

Special Dates: Mark Richard will have his 32nd club anniversary on June 1. June 4 is the 

birthday of Tim Garner, Kate Watson’s husband, and June 9 is Peter and Tina Herzberg’s 

wedding anniversary and they are both celebrating their birthday on the very next day. Also 

on June 10, Jim and Joy Tindall will celebrate their wedding anniversary. 

Bart Roselli, Lucy Falley, Kathy Eaton and Rosie Higgs at 
       the Mask Distribution at the Farmers' Market 
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